
Transatlantic Trade – AL5 Stops Calling NLRTM 

EUA Advisory 

May 20, 2025 

Dear valued ONE customer, 

Please be advised that an agreement has been made among the partner lines to structurally remove 

NLRTM call from AL5 rotation. 

Service   AL5 

Old Rotation   GBSOU – FRLEH – NLRTM – DEHAM – BEANR  

New Rotation   GBSOU – FRLEH – DEHAM – BEANR  

You may also refer to our published schedule: 

https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en 

 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for 

additional support.  

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://ecomm.one-line.com/ecom/CUP_HOM_3001.do?sessLocale=en

